
rick spinrad


From: rick spinrad


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 9:15 AM


To: Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Time to talk today?


I appreciate that.  I am working with UCS.


RS


Richard W. (Rick) Spinrad, PhD, CMarSci


President


Marine Technology Society


On Sep 9, 2019, at 4:18 AM, Craig McLean - NOAA Federal <craig.mclean@noaa.gov> wrote:


Want to thank you for the Sci Integrity policies.


--

Craig N. McLean

Assistant Administrator

Oceanic and Atmospheric Research

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

U.S. Department of Commerce

1315 East West Highway

Silver Spring, MD  20910

Office:  301-713-2458
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